
2025 Plans 
 
The Bucks-Mont Senior Golf League will launch our seventh season on April 
7, 2025, at Twin Woods Golf Course, Hatfield, PA. 
 
The league will play at 4 p.m. every Monday (except holidays) and end the 
season in October with a banquet and a closing tournament with prizes. 
 
Current league members can register for the 2025 season, starting October 
14 and continue signing up until the league maximum of 70 members is 
reached. 
 
If fewer than 70 golfers have signed up by February 1, 2025, prospective new 
members who are at least 60 years old can register starting February 1. 
Registration of previous and new members will continue until the league’s 
roster reaches 64 members and six alternates. A waiting list will be created 
after 70 members register. 
 
A starting-hole chart will be created with the first 64 members who register. 
The six alternates will substitute for members on that chart who don’t come 
to play. That is expected to happen every week. 
 
The league’s annual membership fee will remain at $35. 
 
The weekly green fee at Twin Woods Golf Course will be $20. League 
members can rent a riding cart for $8 per person or a pull cart for $2. League 
members can play any day at that reduced league rate. 
 
Every golfer will receive a USGA-based handicap after three scores are 
recorded. Their handicaps will be used to determine low-net scores for the 
season’s contests and events. 
 
There will be snacks and beverages available every week after golf; prizes will 
be awarded then for low-net scores and on-course contests. 
 
Special events during the season will include a Two-Golfer Scramble, a 
Match-Play Tournament and a Team Tournament. 
 


